
 
 

February 8,2023 

 

Chair: Guy Guzzone  

Members of the Budget and Taxation Committee 

 
RE:SB 660 Office of Comptroller – Taxpayer Advocate Division 
 
Position: Favorable  
 
This bill would not only help consumers but businesses who have questions about retail 
sales tax, tax holidays, which forms to use and business taxes in general. 
 
SB 660 would allow the comptroller’s office to identify problem areas and 
misunderstandings. Giving consumers and business an avenue to communicate is the 
right thing to do.  
 
Please give SB660 a favorable report 
 
 
WMDA/CAR is a trade association that has represented service stations, convenience 
stores and independent repair shops since 1937. Any questions can be addressed to 
Kirk McCauley, 301-775-0221 or kmccauley@wmda.net 
 

 
 


